
December 30, 1931

Sr, Graham Drlnkwater, 
3511 Peel Street, 
Montreal*

Dear Hr, Drlnkwater,

Sir Arthur Currie aeke me to 
say that he thought of sending some such appeal 
as this to every graduate of the University In 
the City, and had it In mind to talk It over with 
you during the holiday season, but unfortunately 
he Is laid up with tonellltls.

He would be glad If you would 
read the letter over and let him have any suggestions, 
changes or otltlolsms you care to make.

lours faithfully.

Secretary to the Principal


